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QUESTION 1

Which three actions need to be performed before attempting a data transfer service job? 

A. Obtain an available host machine which can run the dts utility on-premise with SATA or USB drives attached for the
transfer job. 

B. Get access to a high-speed internet connection 

C. Data Transfer Service and Storage Service Limits should be checked and raised if required. 

D. Set up SSH access to a host on OCI to coordinate the transfer job. 

E. Create an object bucket to receive the job. 

Correct Answer: ACE 

 

QUESTION 2

A company currently uses Microsoft Active Directory as its identity provider. The company recently subscribed to Oracle
Cloud Infrastructure (OCI) to leverage the cloud platform for test and development. As the administrator, you configured
the OCI tenancy to be federated with Microsoft Active Directory. Now you need to give access to developers so that
they can start creating resources in their OCI accounts. Which step will you perform to make sure you are not
duplicating user creation inside of OCI tenancy? 

A. Create a group for developers on OCI and map the group to a similar group in Microsoft Active Directory during the
federation process. 

B. Create a new user account in OCI for each user, and then create policies to provide access to developers. 

C. Create a group for developers on OCI, export all the developers from Microsoft Active Directory, and then import
them into the Identity and Access Management (IAM) group. 

D. Create a single user account in OCI, and then create policies to provide access to developers to this single account. 

Correct Answer: A 

When working with your IdP, your administrator defines groups and assigns each user to one or more groups according
to the type of access the user needs. Oracle Cloud Infrastructure also uses the concept of groups (in conjunction with
IAM policies) to define the type of access a user has. As part of setting up the relationship with the IdP, your
administrator can map each IdP group to a similarly defined IAM group, so that your company can re-use the IdP group
definitions when authorizing user access to Oracle Cloud Infrastructure resources. 

 

QUESTION 3

Which three must be configured for a load balancer to accept incoming traffic? (Choose two.) 

A. a listener 

B. a back-end server 
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C. a back end set 

D. a security list that is open on a listener port 

E. a certificate 

Correct Answer: ABC 

https://docs.cloud.oracle.com/iaas/Content/Balance/Tasks/managingloadbalancer.htm?tocpath=Ser vices
%7CLoad%20Balancing%7C_____5 The essential components for load balancing include: ?A load balancer with pre-
provisioned bandwidth. ?A backend set with a health check policy. See Managing Backend Sets. ?Backend servers for
your backend set. See Managing Backend Servers. ?One or more listeners . See Managing Load Balancer Listeners.
?Load balancer subnet security rules to allow the intended traffic. To learn more about these rules, see Security Rules.
?Optionally, you can associate your listeners with SSL server certificate bundles to manage how your system handles
SSL traffic. See Managing SSL Certificates 

 

QUESTION 4

You are designing a lab exercise for your team that has a large number of graphics with large file sizes. 

The application becomes unresponsive if the graphics are embedded in the application. You have 

uploaded the graphics to Oracle Cloud Infrastructure and only added the URL in the application. You need 

to ensure these graphics are accessible without requiring any authentication for an extended period of 

time. 

How can you achieve these requirements? 

A. Create pre-authenticated requests (PAR) and specify 00:00:0000 as the expiration time. 

B. Make the object storage bucket private and all objects public and use the URL found in the Object "Details". 

C. Make the object storage bucket public and use the URL found in the Object "Details". 

D. Create PARs and do not specify an expiration date. 

Correct Answer: C 

Pre-authenticated requests provide a way to let you access a bucket or an object without having your own credentials.
For example, you can create a request that lets you upload backups to a bucket without owning API keys. When you
create a bucket, the bucket is considered a private bucket and the access to the bucket and bucket contents requires
authentication and authorization. However, Object Storage supports anonymous, unauthenticated access to a bucket.
You make a bucket public by enabling read access to the bucket. pre-authenticated requests have to select expiration
date 
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QUESTION 5

You are planning to deploy a multi-region web application in Oracle Cloud Infrastructure (OCI). You have customers in
North America, Asia and Europe who will access the application. What service is available in OCI to help you choose
the regions the lowest latency to these markets? 

A. Internet Intelligence 

B. FastConnect 

C. IPsec VPN 

D. DNS Zone Management 

Correct Answer: A 
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